
Let’s talk about our new… 
 

COMMUNICATION CHAIN 

The Board of Governors has created a 

Communication Chain in the event of another 

catastrophic event such as Sandy. 

   

  The Board of Governors and the Water 

Department will keep in touch using 

walkie talkies. 

 

 We ask that you to come to Riverside 

Park (River Rd. & Waterloo Rd.) at 

9:00am and 3:00pm each day.  A Board 

member will be there to communicate 

information. 

 

 If you are a Street Representative and 

you will be leaving West Brookwood 

PLEASE call a Board member so that 

we can cover for you. 

 

 

 
 

 

Know your Street Representative: 

Acorn…………..Lissette Hernandez……………..219-7329 

Adair…………...Marsha Wyckoff..…………..……347-2212 

Ash/Union…..Laurie Joudi………………………....448-0737 

Avon…………...Anthony Laulette……..………….347-1950 

Banker…………Dan Forlenza………………………..347-5526 

Beech………….Kevin Tevis……...…………….……..879-4528 

Belton………….Laura McVicar..……………………448-8680 

Broad…………..Elaine Carr…………………………..347-4461 

Chestnut/Waterloo….Kathy Stevenson……..448-8869 

Glen Brook/River……..Dee Garrison…………..448-7085 

River…………….Yvonne Reeves.......................347-8807 

Lauren………….Louis Gomez………………..........347-6669 

Lockwood…....Kristi Bristol………………...732-735-5931 

Mayne………….Dan Kreuder……………….862-354-4923 

Robert……….…Carol Tarnowski…………..……..670-3701 

 
 

 

West Brookwood Board of Governors 2012-2013 

President.....................................Barbara McLoughlin 

Vice President……………………………………….Laurie Joudi 

Secretary………………………………………..Barbara Kostiuk 

Treasurer...........................................Harold Wyckoff 

Governor……………………………………….Marsha Wyckoff 

Governor…………………………………….Daniel McLoughlin 

Governor………………………………………………..Kevin Tevis 

Governor……………………………..Two positions are open 

 
There are 2 positions available.  Would you 

consider being a board member? 

 

Members:  Meetings are scheduled the 4
th

 

Wednesday of the month at the Byram 

municipal Building at 7:30pm.  Please check 

your e-mail for the meeting agenda. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS… 
Reminder:  High School Seniors…BMRPOA 

Scholarship Award for 2013 is $500.00.  

The deadline for submitting your essay is 

April 1, 2012. Applications are available at 

your High School Guidance office or by 

calling the BMRPOA office. 

 

Members:  If you are changing from a 

landline phone to your cell phone as your main 

phone number, or if you have a new e-mail 

address, please notify the Water Dept. office.   

There is no way we can notify you about 

important issues if we do not have the current 

information and please print legibly. 

 

Do you have news to share?  
If you have a birth, graduation, someone 

going in or coming home from the military, 

please e-mail Marsha Wyckoff at 

hmcwyckoff@verizon.net 

 

ASSOCIATION NEWS… 
We are seeking new Board Members with the 

following qualifications: 

A property owner in good standing.  

Additional qualifications that are preferred, but 

not necessarily required, include: computer 

skills and/or experience in business, in managing 

budgets, and/or dealing with Government 

offices.  

The responsibilities of Board Members include 

attending monthly Association Board Meetings, 

chairing a community event, and attending 

Town Council and Planning Board meetings 

when assigned. 

Nomination Committee: 
Here are the names of the nominees that will be 

listed on the ballot:  

Kevin Tevis, Laurie Joudi and Dan Forlenza 

To get to know some of the board members, we 

asked that the nominees say a little something 

about who they are… 

 

Kevin Tevis. I have been a resident of West 

Brookwood for 3 years and have been filling in 

as a Director of the BMRPOA since January 

2013.  I currently work for Picatinny Arsenal as 

a mechanical engineer and plan to use some of 

my skills and technical knowledge to bring new 

ideas to the table. 

Laurie Joudi.  I have been a resident of West 

Brookwood for 12 years, married for 19 years 

and have 3 children.  I have been serving on the 

BMRPOA Board for the last 2 years as Vice 

President.  I have been the Scholarship 

Chairperson for 2 years and Newsletter Editor 

for 3 years. I have a working knowledge in 

banking & insurance and a degree in business 

that I would like to continue to bring to 

BMRPOA.  

Dan Forlenza. I have been a resident of West 

Brookwood since 1974. I have been married 46 

years; have 4 children and 5 grandchildren. I 

was involved in Byram Boy Scout Troop 276 

from 1985 until 2005. I was Scoutmaster of 

Troop from 1997-2005. I was Vice President of 

BMRPOA for 6 years 

I have been a Realtor since 1995 and an affiliate 

of the North Central Jersey Association of 

Realtors. I am currently a Realtor - Associate & 

Marketing Specialist with Century 21 Geba 

Realty located in Sparta, NJ. I have marketing 

expertise and a track record to help achieve a 

worry-free selling or buying experience. 

 

Street Representative: 
If you are a street representative and will be 

away for an extended period such as a vacation 

please notify a Board member and we will make 

sure someone makes the phone calls for your 

street.  

 

Attention West Brookwood Residents 
Can you spare a few hours to volunteer for our 

annual CLEAN UP Day which is scheduled for: 

 

Date: Sat., April 6, 2013 (rain date April 7) 

Time: 9:00 am to noon (at the latest) 

Meet: Riverside Park to obtain gloves and 

 plastic bags 

Lunch:  provided at 12 noon at Riverside Park 

 after the clean up 

RSVP:  by Sat., March 29 to Barbara Kostiuk at 

973 347 7688 or e-mail to bkostiuk@ptd.net. 

High school students are welcome to participate 

in this event to obtain community service hours 

for graduation.  

Volunteers simply collect trash and bottles along 

the roadside using the gloves and plastic bags 

which are provided. 

If we don’t have enough participation, we may 

have to cancel the event.  Please come out and 

help make our neighborhood look well kept and 

help maintain our property values.  
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